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SOUTH POINT SCHOOL 

An ISO 45001:2018 Certified Institution 

NOTICE  
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Teachers’ Day will be celebrated on 5th September, 

2022. As teachers, we request you to kindly refrain 

from sending gifts or expensive cards as tokens of 

appreciation as it is rather embarrassing for teachers to 

accept gifts from their pupils. Hand-made cards by the 

children for their beloved mentors will, of course, be 

most welcome. 

 

Thank you 

 

Principal 

31.08.2022 

 


